
11/07/2020 

MS Shona McKenzie 
106a Clontarf ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
mcksm57@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

Manly Dam and catchment is a treasure. Not only does it have diverse and rare flora and fauna 
it attracts over 300000 visitors a year. The catchment needs to be protected.
Expansion of the adjoining school has already destroyed some rare flora and fauna habitat. 
This proposed development is taking away further habitats directly and may have detrimental 
impact down stream.
The catchment should be protected not further developed. A comprehensive list of the species 
found in and around the dam should be done. Some, like the climbing fish, are rare or 
endangered. 
I do not support the proposed development. This wildlife corridor and flora microcosm is too 
precious to us to risk with further catchment development. 
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